
 KINGSVILLE TOWNSHIP WORK SESSION  
April 4, 2018 

 
Wednesday, April 4, 2018 at 1:00pm at the Fire Hall. 
The meeting was called to order by Jim Branch, Chairman, at 1:50pm.  
The Pledge of Allegiance was started by Chairman Jim Branch. 
  
Present:  Trustee Jim Branch, Trustee Karl Brunell, Road Superintendent Neal 
Stewart. Trustee Mike Cliff arrived at 2:15pm. 
 
The trustees and Mr. Stewart left the fire hall and drove the township roads to 
review them for potential projects. The following is a tentative list of road projects 
for 2018 that were discussed: 

- Brydle Road – Pave ~130’ of west end from Route 84 to gravel surface 
(section previously paved by State during Route 84 resurfacing). Grade 
and apply dust control to rest of road from berm to berm. 

- Fox Road from paved surface to township line (west end) – Repair 
problem areas and apply dust control. (The township is applying for an 
Ohio Public Works Commission (OPWC) grant to have this section of Fox 
Rd improved and paved in 2019-2020.) 

- Fox Road from Route 84 to end of pavement and Arbor Drive – Fog seal 
the chip seal surface to eliminate dust and loose stone. 

- Dibble Road – Re-chip seal and then fog seal surface to replace lost stone 
from previous application in 2017. 

- S Wright St up to Buie Rd area and Cemetery Rd – Resurface asphalt 
- River Rd and Kingsbury Rd – Dust control 

 
Karl Brunell made a motion to go into Executive Session regarding personnel 
matters. Mike Cliff seconded the motion. On the call of roll: Jim Branch – Yes, 
Karl Brunell – Yes, and Mike Cliff – Yes. 
 
After a short Executive Session, Karl Brunell made a motion to return to regular 
session. Mike Cliff seconded the motion. On the call of roll: Jim Branch – Yes, 
Karl Brunell – Yes, and Mike Cliff – Yes. 
 
Karl Brunell made a motion to adjourn the April 4, 2018 special meeting of the 
Kingsville Township Trustees. Mike Cliff seconded the motion; all yes. 
 
 
_________________________   
Jim Branch, Chairman & Recorder     


